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Board of Directors
Our 2019 Water Awareness Poster Contest 
was the biggest yet! With over 850 posters 
received from 11 of our 14 schools, we selected 9 
winners whose posters were sent to Metropolitan 
Water District (MWD) for their regional poster 
contest. The winners of the MWD poster contest 
will be notified in the Fall and will have a chance 
to have their artwork displayed on websites, 
calendars and a traveling art show. 

Visit www.rowlandwater.com/rwd-poster-contest/ to view the winning posters.

Water Awareness Poster Contest

See inside for the latest
news and information from

Rowland Water District

Rowland Water District is asking that our customers fill out the form 
on our website at www.rowlandwater.com/update-your-account to 
assist us with updating personal information on water accounts. 

We will be giving away $10 gift cards each month to the first 
10 customers to complete and submit the form with the correct 
updated information. 

If you are unable to fill out the form online, you can come in to 
the office and update your account or fill out the form located in 
the district lobby. 

If you have any further questions on this, please call our office at (562) 697-1726.

Updates Needed to Customer Accounts

- Melanie Soto
- Amanda Li
- Jacob Martinez

- Hummer Xu
- Karis Lim
- Sophia Flores

- Ivy Dong
- Liliana Burgos
- Lisa Gonzalez

THIS YEAR’S

Winners:



In an effort to make the Rowland Water District website more user-friendly, we have worked on a new 
website making it easier to navigate through the website.

The new website offers one click payment options, a fresh new look and  a translation  bar to assist our 
customers with understanding the material on the website. 

The website will also offer a video section  where our customers can learn more about legislation 
impacting them, reading your water meter and learn more about how your water gets to your house. 

Check out the new website at 
www.rowlandwater.com! 

Summer Issue 2019

Check out Rowland Water District’s NEW Website!

In This Issue:
New Website Launch

Mini Solar Challenge

2019 Solar Cup

Conservation Patch 
Program

Water Awareness 
Poster Contest

Rowland Water District
3021 Fullerton Road
Rowland Heights, CA 91748 

Phone
(562) 697-1726

Hours
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Monday - Thursday
(Closed on alternating Fridays)

After Hours Emergencies:
(562) 697-1726

Count how many you can find!
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- Ivy Dong
- Liliana Burgos
- Lisa Gonzalez



Rowland Water District is now offering a NEW program for 4th-6th graders within the District. The Mini 
Solar Challenge program offers a fun, interactive and hands-on approach while developing mechanical, 
engineering and mathematical skills. 

The Mini Solar Challenge was piloted with 
the help of 5th Grade teacher La Donna 
Guzman from Rowland Elementary School.  
Mrs. Guzman assisted Education Program 
Coordinator Brittnie Van De Car with the 
implementation and development of the 
program’s curriculum, guidelines and overall 
learning curves for the students. 

“This program pushes the students to think 
outside the box and truly tested their STEM 
skills,” said Guzman, Rowland Elementary 
School. “We are so thankful that Rowland 
Water District worked with us to create such 
an amazing program for our kids.” 

The program is set to rollout during the  
2019-2020 school year to 4th-6th  grade 
classrooms within the District.

For more information on the Mini Solar 
Challenge contact Brittnie Van De Car at 
bvandecar@rowlandwater.com 

Rowland Quarterly

Count how many times you can find Wally and Wendy!

Mini Solar Challenge

California Friendly Landscape Class
May 7, 2019 - Led by Pamela Berstler, 

Green Gardens Group



Summer Issue 2019

Nogales High School competed 
in the 17th Annual Solar Cup boat 
race sponsored by Metropolitan 
Water District and Rowland 
Water District on May 17-19 at 
Lake Skinner in Temecula, CA.  

The Solar Cup race is a 6-month long program where students build, 
design and engineer a boat to race solely powered by the sun.  Students 
race in both a 200-meter sprint race and a 90 minute endurance race. 

Prior to the races, the team has to submit several technical reports 
about the mechanisms of the boat and a Public Service Announcement 
(PSA) about water conservation. Nogales High School had top scores 
in both the technical reports and the PSA. 

For more information on the Solar Cup program visit 
www.rowlandwater.com or www.mwdh2o.com/inthecommunity/
education-programs/Pages/Solar-Cup.aspx

As part of its extensive commitment to education, Rowland Water District has launched an innovative Water 
Conservation Patch Program for area Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts. The program was created to serve as a fun, 
educational adventure culminating with the signing of a water conservation pledge, after which each Scout 
receives a patch to be worn on a sash or on the back of the child’s Scout vest.

Scouts will need to complete a series of water conservation tasks aligned with their 
age/grade level. For Boy Scouts, the requirements are divided between the  Cub 
Scouts and Boy Scouts levels.  For Girl Scouts, the requirements are divided between 
Daisies, Brownies, Juniors, Cadettes, and Senior Girl Scout levels. The program can be 
completed individually or as a troop. Completed task lists can be mailed directly to:

ATTN: 
Brittnie Van De Car, Patch Program 

c/o Rowland Water District 
3021 Fullerton Road 

Rowland Heights, CA 91748

To learn more about Rowland Water District’s patch program and to download specific Program guidelines 
and eligibility requirements, visit the District’s website at www.rowlandwater.com/patch-program/

Count how many times you can find Wally and Wendy!

Solar Cup 2019

Conservation Patch Program

Your 2018 Water 
Quality Report 
is Now Available
Each year, Rowland Water District 
tests its supplies to ensure they 
meet all state and federal health 
and safety regulations.

A copy of the latest water quality 
report is available online or at our 
district office.

Visit www.rowlandwater.com 
to view the report today!


